TFES Community Council
2/25/2025

3:30 p.m.

In attendance Principal Jennifer Eggleston, Patti Iverson, Rachel Peart, Amanda Welsh,
Heather Cavet, Jake Peart

1. Reviewed final report 2023 - 2024 School year. Exceptional results in every grade but
one. Huge shout out to our Three Falls for the great work. Three Falls cares about the
students and are committed to their success.

2. Reviewed stuff that STL funds have funded this year. Principal Eggleston has a great
plan to use these funds to maximize staff to best serve all the students.

3. Proposed plan for 2025 -2026: Funds will be used to support continued support for
WIN paras, Skills Room para, and around $7000 for math supplies as the district will
be purchasing a new math curriculum for teachers for next school year.

Heather Cavet motioned to approve the 2025-2026 budget.

Rachel Peart seconded and motion was unanimously approved.

Meeting adjourned at 4:10 p.m.
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